
Thursday, June 20, from 3 to 5 p.m.

Let’s kick off the first day of summer by getting ready for the beach 
days ahead! We invite you to stop by, take a tour of our newly 
remodeled community and fill a beach bag before you leave.  

This will be an exciting event and a fun way to start summer for  
our trusted and valuable referral sources.

Please RSVP by June 17. Make sure to mark your calendars and 
celebrate summer with us!

Make American House your Home Sweet Home!

Sterling Heights
(586) 722-9399
11255 15 Mile Rd. 
Sterling Heights, MI 48312

SINGLE-STORY  |  AFFORDABLE  |  FAMILY-OWNED

Stop by and 
celebrate summer!


